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Hello,  
  
We’re reaching out to let you know that starting May 15, 2025, AT&T Dedicated Ethernet will be re-
named to AT&T Wavelength MetroSM. 
 
While the name is new, everything you love about the service remains the same. Our goal with this 
update is to evolve with the market and better serve your business. We’re committed to delivering the 
reliable, secure connectivity you deserve.  
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your AT&T account manager, [account manager name] at 

[account manager email/phone number]. We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing 

to serve you. 

 

Thank you for choosing AT&T.  

AT&T Business  
 
 
 
 
 


